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Starting on Monday, Oct. 30 until Friday, Nov. 17, construction will impact roads and the

parking lot at Markham Campus. Students and employees will still be able to access these

areas during construction.

To ensure everyone’s safety, please be cautious when entering and exiting the campus during

this time. 

Please note that during this time, your vehicle may be covered in dust due to construction.

Sorry for any inconveniences this may cause. Thank you for your co-operation.
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